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For Immediate Release, July 26, 2019  
 
 

WICHITA, KAN. - A used car dealership, its owner, and a salesperson have entered 

into a consent judgment with the Office of the District Attorney. The dealership and 
personnel were investigated after receiving a consumer complaint. After its investigation 
the District Attorney alleged that the salesperson was not licensed and a vehicle had 
been sold with an undisclosed safety recall. 
 
The agreement between the District Attorney and Odis Roberson, Jason Rivas, and 
O.R. Auto Sales at 1520 E. Douglas called for the defendants to pay $10,000, address 
safety recalls, and maintain appropriate licensure among other directives. The 
defendants compensated another consumer to his satisfaction prior to the consent 
judgment being entered.  
 
The District Attorney reminds residents that safety recalls affect millions of cars and 
residents and should inquire before buying a vehicle if the vehicle is subject to a recall. 
Residents can check their cars, trucks, and motor cycles for recalls at 
https://www.safercar.gov/vin. Recalls are free and repairs are covered by the 
manufacturer. Dealerships and salespersons should be licensed with the Kansas 
Department of Revenue.  
 
The consent judgment was filed July 23, 2019 and signed by Judge Deborah 
Hernandez Mitchell. The case was investigated by Investigator Dwight Wilkes of the 
District Attorney's Office. 
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